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June	12,	2020	
	
Dear	Tiger	Families,		
	
The	time	has	arrived!	It	is	finally	the	end	to	the	2019-2020	school	year.	It	may	not	have	been	the	year	
we	all	planned	or	expected,	but	we	definitely	have	finished	it	successfully!	We	have	experienced	so	
much	over	the	last	year	and	we	wouldn’t	have	been	able	to	do	it	without	you!	Thank	you	for	all	of	the	
support	you’ve	shown	to	our	teachers	and	school!	Thank	you	for	all	of	the	amazing	homeschooling	
you	jumped	into	with	no	warning!	Thank	you	for	helping	to	keep	our	families	safe	by	following	all	of	
the	social	distancing	guidelines!	Thank	you	for	being	in	this	together	with	us!		
	
We	have	only	a	few	pieces	of	information	to	close	out	this	week.		
	
TECHNOLOGY	and	SCHOOL	MATERIALS	
If	you	are	not	registered	for	our	summer	reading	program	and	you	still	have	Tipton	technology	
devices,	please	bring	them	up	to	the	school	next	week	Monday	through	Thursday	between	8am-
12pm.	You	must	wear	a	mask/face	covering	to	enter	the	building.		
	
If	you	still	have	school	textbooks	or	materials,	please	bring	those	next	week	as	well.		
	
SUMMER	OFFICE	HOURS	
Our	summer	office	hours	will	be	Monday	through	Thursday	from	8:00am	until	12:00pm.	We	will	be	
closed	in	observance	of	the	4th	of	July	holiday	from	June	29th	through	July	3rd.		
	
MEAL	SERVICE		
Meal	service	has	ended	for	the	2019-2020	school	year.	Thank	you	to	everyone	who	paid	his	or	her	
lunch	balances.	If	you	still	owe	a	lunch	balance	please	bring	your	payment	up	next	week	during	
summer	office	hours.		
	
2020-2021	CALENDAR	
The	2020-2021	school	calendar	will	be	coming	out	soon!	
	
REPORT	CARDS	
Report	cards	will	be	mailed	out	next	week.			
	
WHAT	NEXT		
Next	week	we	will	begin	moving	through	the	enrollment	process	with	our	students	and	new	
applicants.	We	will	be	filling	spaces	and	beginning	our	waitlist	process.	If	you	have	not	enrolled	or	re-
enrolled	please	do	so	as	soon	as	possible.	Please	go	to	our	website	www.tipton-academy.org.	WE	
MISS	YOU!!!	WE	WANT	TO	SEE	YOU	NEXT	YEAR!!!	
	
GOODBYE	AND	HAPPY	SUMMER	
Our	final	2019-2020	farewell	to	each	and	every	one	of	our	Tiger	family	members!		Always	remember,	
YOU	ARE	ENOUGH!	YOU	ARE	SEEN!	YOU	ARE	THOUGHT	OF!	YOU	ARE	IMPORTANT!	AND	YOU	
MATTER	IN	OUR	LIVES!	We	are	in	this	together!	Sending	hugs	and	love	to	our	entire	Tiger	family!		
	
Thank	you,	

	
Mrs.	Angela	Gilbert	
Superintendent,	Tipton	Academy	
	


